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To Members of the EFA 

 

Circular No. 239 

 

Mbabane, 18th July 2025 

 

 

Closure of Applications for Changes in names of football clubs 2025/2026 

Football Season 

 

 

Pursuant to Circular No. 238 on the registration of players and clubs, including the registration 

window periods for the forthcoming 2025/2026 football season, EFA members are herby notified 

that applications for changes of names to football clubs shall close on the 22nd July 2025. 

 

Once the electronic registration system (i.e. FIFA Connect Registration System) opens, where all 

registrations and licensing are implemented; any changes are not practical until the next period 

prior to the opening of the first window period for the next football season in 2026/2027. 

 
All applications for name changes, in accordance with relevant regulations and procedures, 
should be completed by the close of business on 22 July 2025. 
 
Your usual good cooperation is solicited. 
 
Yours in Football, 
Eswatini Football Association, 
 
 
Frederick Mngomezulu 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
      Copy to: 

- Licensing, and International Affairs 
- Players’ Status Committee 
- Disciplinary committee 

- Appeals Committee 
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